
Thoughts on the Hiring Process Effectiveness 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to share my thoughts on the 

effectiveness of our current hiring process. 

Firstly, I appreciate the effort that goes into attracting qualified candidates. However, I believe 

there are a few areas where we could improve efficiency and candidate experience. For instance, 

streamlining the interview stages could reduce the time-to-hire while maintaining quality 

assessments. 

Additionally, incorporating more structured feedback mechanisms from hiring managers and 

candidates could provide valuable insights to enhance our selection criteria. 

Lastly, fostering a more inclusive environment during the hiring process might allow us to tap 

into a broader talent pool, benefiting our organization in the long run. 

Thank you for considering my suggestions. I look forward to discussing these ideas further and 

working together to refine our approach. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Job Title] 


